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“Covering the World with the Word” 

December 10, 2016 
 
Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches, 
 
Hope all is well and everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving. Moving on to 
December I want to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a joyous, hap-
py and prosperous New Year. May the Lord bless you! 
 
We have been busy the past two months with the Lord allowing us to print 
100,000 John and Romans in the Thai language, and 20,000  English New 
Testaments. 
 
The 5,000 Garifunia New Testaments printed are on their way to Honduras. 
We praise the Lord this project is complete and looking forward to doing 
some more new languages in the future. 
 
We purchased another truckload of paper in first part of November and anoth-
er truck load will be arriving in the first part of January. This will be a total of 
4 truckloads of paper this year. Praise the Lord for supplying the paper for 
more scriptures to be printed.  
 
The 5,000 Swahillia New Testaments are all collated and are ready for bind-
ing.  
 
Right now there are 20,000 English Whole Bibles being collated by the volun-
teers. We praise the Lord for the 40 plus volunteers who come in every week 
to put scriptures together. We are so very blessed to have these precious folks 
to come in faithfully every week.  
 
This is all GOOD NEWS! 
 
However, November has been a trying month.  First of all the 5 pocket pony 
binder went down. We ordered the parts and after the parts came in we re-
paired the binder. While the men were running the binder our principle of the 
school was taking some trash to the containers and saw smoke coming out of 
the air compressor room, so needless to say our 40 plus year old air compres-
sor was broken down too! (we had just spent in the months of April and July 
$2,000.00 in repairs)  
 
Every piece of equipment we run needs air, so we decided to  purchase a new 
one. The cost of the new one was $10,700.00. We praise the Lord because 
someone gave $5,000.00 toward the purchase of the new one. We went ahead 
and ordered it and it is now in and running. We know the Lord will provide 
the rest. He said he would supply all of our needs, so we are going to trust 
Him for it. 
 



Then the binder decided it wanted to break down again. We took the parts off and took them to 
the machinist in Oak Ridge who will make the part for us which will save us around $400.00. 
The Lord is so good and we want to praise Him for business men who have a heart for the 
Lord. We serve and awesome Saviour! 
 
Since our last newsletter in October we have shipped out the following scriptures: 
 
Arabic Whole Bibles   16  Garifunia New Testaments   5,000  
English John and Romans            492  English New Testaments         640 
English Whole Bibles             750  French John and Romans      9,600 
French Whole Bibles          1,600  Spanish John and Romans       240 
Spanish New Testaments            264  Spanish Whole Bibles   440 
USA New Testaments             896 
 
Total Shipped:  19,938   Total for the year Shipped:  128,608 
 
May the Lord bless you for all you have done and are doing for this ministry. 
 
In His Service, 
 
 
H.B. Carney II, Printing Director Rick Gaylor, Head Pressman 
Ashley Calhoun, Asst. Pressman Jason Childs, Pressman 
Alison Blythe, Graphic Design 
 
 
        


